Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN #86 Wednesday, January 11, 2023

TODAY IS AN ADVISORY DAY.
FRIDAY, 1/13; TUESDAY, 1/17; AND WEDNESDAY, 1/18 WE WILL FOLLOW THE MID-TERM SCHEDULE.

***Scholarship Spotlight***

Seniors - Check out a few of these scholarships recently posted in SCOIR:

Her Traditions Scholarship- Application Deadline - 2/28/23

Orrstown Bank Foundation Scholarship - Application Deadline 3/21/23

Lancaster Building Industry Foundation Scholarship - Application Deadline 3/24/23

Qualifications, information and applications for these scholarships can be found in SCOIR along with other
scholarship opportunities.

Do you have an interest in cybersecurity and technology? The Counseling Office will offer a field trip to the Lancaster Chamber
of Commerce on January 26th from 9:30-2:30. The event aims to provide high school students with information about online
safety, the latest security technologies, and cybersecurity careers. Students will be able to participate in breakout sessions that
will be hosted live and simulcast in 3 locations across central Pennsylvania. Space is limited and slots will be filled on a first
come-first served basis. Stop in the Counseling Office or see Schoology for a permission slip. Permission slips MUST be returned
by January 12th.

Senior/Junior Privilege for Second Semester.....All first semester privileges will expire on the last day of the semester (January
18). All seniors & juniors who are eligible for privileges MUST SUBMIT AN APPLICATION FOR 2nd SEMESTER. Applications for
privilege (late arrival & early dismissal) are now available in the Main Office at Mrs. Loke’s desk & can also be downloaded from
the HS website (High School Downloads & Documents). Please don’t wait until the last minute to apply, as it may take 24-48
hours for the approval process. Your application must be approved by administration; grades, attendance, school debts,
discipline and CRP completion (for seniors only) will be checked. You will receive an email from Mrs. Loke to confirm your
application status — the email will indicate whether your application was approved (along with the start date) or denied (with an
explanation as to why). There will be no late arrival/early dismissal on the first day of the second semester (January 19).

Do you love roller coasters, food and entertainment? Do you want to be Hershey Park Happy? Great news, Hershey Park is hiring
for summer employment. Transportation will be offered from the high school to the park. If you are interested in getting more
information, please complete the form on your Schoology page by January 20", 2023.

Mini-THON is selling Winter Play FTK T-shirts during lunch throughout the week. T-shirts cost $10 each. Wear it at a variety of
events this month, as our winter sports teams will show their support, for the kids.

Mini-THON will hold their annual Showcase event this Sunday, January 15 at 6 PM in the high school auditorium. The cost to
attend is a minimum $5 donation. See many of our teams and several contestants in a friendly competition to see who has the
most talent and can raise the most money, for the kids. Be on the lookout for donation opportunities throughout the week,
including our fundraiser during lunches on Thursday, January 12.

The Bluetique is selling a new product! Mugs and tumblers will be available with the option to get some hot chocolate mix and
candy cane this week. Bring your $5 and get one at the Bluetique or at the top of the ramp today. They would be great to use as
you prepare for your midterms.

Support our community by dropping off new hats and gloves to share the warmth. All donations can be dropped off in K.
Kantz’s room, 031, by January 27t to benefit Water Street Rescue Mission. Interact Club

If you plan on playing a spring school sport in the 2022-2023 school year, for the high school or middle school, we will require
a PIAA Physical to be submitted. The Physical Deadline for Spring Sports is Monday, February 13th!
See the Athletics Page or stop in at the Athletic Department for more information.

Senior Student Athletes: Do you plan on playing sports in college? Will you be participating in National Signing Day on
Wednesday, February 1, 2023? Stop in at the Athletic office and complete your questionnaire. Deadline is January 25, 2023.

Today, January 11, there will be an organizational meeting in the MTHS cafeteria for students interested in Boys Tennis.
Important forms will be distributed that are needed in order to play this spring.

-see other side-



TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Vbowl Elizabethtown H Dutch Bowling Lanes 3:30 2:15 2:30
Vswim School District of Lancaster H Pool 4:00
Frobwrest Warwick A Warwick HS — Small Gym 5:00 3:30
Jvbwrest Warwick A Warwick HS — Large Gym 7:00 5:00
Vbwrest Warwick A Warwick HS —Large Gym 7:00 5:00




